
CME Matrix Review and Additions. 

The goal in the development of the CME Matrix was to assist agencies in assigning CME credits for 

common classes that are offered to EMS Providers.  In order to maintain the current list and expand 

for new or changing courses, the Training and Education Committee including at least one CIC will 

need to review the CME Matrix on an annual basis, or when a request is made to add a course. 

Recommended Matrix reviews should be done in one of the following circumstances 

● Any update to AHA, ITLS, NAEMT or other credentialed course that may affect NYS 

DOH or MLREMS protocols. 

● Written request to add a new course. (e-mail is acceptable form of written 

communication.) 

● Annually – to review any credentialing bodies for adjustments to CME hours. 

 


